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Alsager 

June/July 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Parent/Carer Evenings - Transition to Alsager School  

 
Due to the current social distancing restrictions in place, we are not able to hold our Y6 parents’ 
meetings in school.  We have prepared a virtual presentation which will be available on our 
website from 6pm on Monday 28th June for all parents.   
 
On Wednesday, 25th August we will be holding parents’ meetings in school.  You will have the 
opportunity to meet some of our staff and we will answer any of your questions. One 
parent/carer per child will be able to attend the meeting of the college that their child is attached 
to.  In order to keep numbers to a minimum, we ask that no pupils attend these parent/carer 
sessions.   
 
The timings are as follows:  
 

❖ 10:00am – Dod College 

❖ 11:00am – Lovell College 

❖ 13:00pm – Moreton College 

❖ 14:00pm – Royce College 

 
I look forward to seeing you in August.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A O’Neill 
Head of School 
 


